
STATE OF TENNESSEE

DEPARTMENT OF ENVIRONMENT AND CONSERVATION
DIVISION OF WATER SUPPLY

GROUND WATER MANAGEMENT SECTION
9th Floor, 401 Church Street

Nashville. Tennessee 37243-1549

MEMORANDUM

TO: Hari Akunuri, WPC

FROM: Allen Rather, DWS- Ground Water Management Section

DATE: 2/24/2010

SUBJECT: Large capacity septic system (Class V Injection) Approval
Love's Travel Stop & Country Store
Dickson, Dickson County, Tennessee
UIC File DIC 0000025

The Division of Water Supply has reviewed the submittal of an Application for
Authorization to Operate a Class V Underground Injection Well (Large Capacity Septic
System) utilizing drip disposal for the waste water at the Love's Travel Stop & Country
Store located at Dickson, Dickson County, Tennessee. This Division approves your
application dated 2/24/2010.

If at any time the Division learns that a ground water discharge system may be in
violation of The Tennessee Water Quality Control Act, the Division shall:

a. require the injector to apply for an individual permit;
b. order the injector to take such actions including, where required, closure

of the injection well as may be necessary to prevent the violation; or
c. take enforcement action.

All groundwater discharge activities must operate in such a manner that they do not
present a hazard to groundwater.

Love's Travel Stop & Country Store shall also conduct a monthly visual inspection of the
complete drip field looking for any signs of failure.

In accordance with Underground Injection Control (UIC) Rule 1200-4-6-.14 (3) " The
owner of a Class V well shall be responsible for notifying the Department of change in
ownership." This notification must be made to this Division within thirty (30) days of the
change in ownership.



Also note that according to Underground Injection Control (UIC) Rule 1200-4-6-.14
(8)(d) "Upon completion of the well, the owner or operator must certify to the
Department that the well has been completed in accordance with the approved
construction plan, and must submit any other additional information required". The
certification must be submitted to the UIC Program within thirty (30) days upon the
completion/closure of the Class V well.

Our concurrence with your approach does not imply that this procedure is exempt from
future changes or restrictions in the Underground Injection Control (UIC) Regulations, or
any additional requirements set forth by the Division in order to protect the groundwater
of Tennessee.

This Division will require a minimum of seven (7) working days advance notice before
the construction on the drip system is to begin to allow for a witness from this Division to
be present.

No drip emitters are to discharge directly into an open throat or crevice in the subsurface.

It should also be noted that the Division's review was limited to water quality issues.
The review did not include an evaluation of the development of the property's potential
to flood or of possible flooding impacts on adjacent properties due to modification of
drainage patterns. The storm water management and drainage requirements of local
zoning regulations should be followed.

A copy of this authorization must be kept on site until the development has been
completed and must be made available to inspection personnel.

Should you have any questions or comments please feel free to contact me at (615) 532-
5819 or allen.rather@tn.gov.

c: Brad Harris, GWP- NCO
file


